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13/7/23 

 

Dear Students and Parents 

 

SENIOR SKI TRIP FEBRUARY 2024 – FOLGARIA 

FOR STUDENTS WHO WILL BE YEAR 10 AND ABOVE FROM SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

The Senior Ski Trip is now open on Parent Pay and we have a limited number of places still to fill. Skiing 

is a fantastic activity to learn and will offer students a lifetime of opportunity on the slopes. The Folgaria 

ski trip will enable students to learn in small groups of 8 or 9 students, which allows for rapid progression. 

On the last senior ski trip our beginner group was out tackling off-piste, a black run and even a snow park, 

all in their first week. 

 

For those students who have skied before, I am very excited about our new destination. The hotel in 

Folgaria will be the highest quality accommodation I will have experienced on any ski trip. The hotel is 

recently refurbished with well-equipped rooms, an excellent restaurant rated five stars by previous school 

groups, and it offers a giant reception room we will use to host a variety of games and to watch videos 

of daily skiing highlights.  

 

Back by popular demand is snowtubing (racing down an ice half pipe in an inflatable ring) which was a 

massive highlight from the last trip. This year we are also including Snowshoeing (night-time trekking 

under the stars) and a trip to the swimming pool in Folgaria. 

 

The main attraction is of course the skiing. Students will ski for 5 hours each day and we have arranged 

for an extra instructor to keep the groups small and maximise fun on the slopes. Folgaria offers a wide 

range of on and off-piste challenges and two snow parks. 

 

A letter here is on the school website. The deadline has now been extended and will be first come first 

served. If the places are full by the time you wish to make a deposit, please email to go on to the reserve 

list. If you have any questions please do get in touch. 

 

Kind regards 

Mr Fossey 

tmf@rgshw.com 
 

https://www.rgshw.com/_site/data/files/documents/letters%20to%20parents/school%20comms/3CCB89A4B46F6DFF5207F3E8372993E1.pdf
mailto:tmf@rgshw.com

